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PLEASE HELP!  PLEASE HELP! PLEASE HELP! PLEASE HELP!
Dear Animal Friends On Koh Samui                                                                August 2012

Perhaps this e-mail comes as a surprise for 
you but we have added many more Hotel and 
Restaurants, hoping that some more people 
and businesses on the island are prepared to 
support us. 
We have already contacted many of you twice 
but unfortunately the helping hand from the 
islanders has been very disappointing.
Please think again if there isn’t anything you 
can support us with; like a donation Box on 
your reception, monthly donation or food 
leftovers.
During the last few months, the running costs 
of the Dog and Cat Rescue Samui 
Foundation have increased dramatically. Happy dogs enjoying Hotel-Food Leftovers

Still a little under shock, we have to now face the fact that we are no longer in the financial position to 
provide the same free service as in the past. 

We are now forced to charge for medication (which will still be much cheaper than any other private vet 
clinic and will be calculated and charged by our vet). 
For sterilisation/castration we will now have to take a fix amount of 500 baht.
Vaccinations cost 100 baht. 

However, if you are not able to afford any of the treatment, please discuss it with our vet and surely we 
can find a solution. 
If you come to the DRCS with a stray animal, of course you will not be charged. 

Operation list July 2012

Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
98 6 21 7 9 141

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we 
can make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-
friendly have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-
legged friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte
and the DCRSF-Team


